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Friday 11 July 2025

Dear Nursery Parents

As we approach the end of the year | just wanted to say how very proud | am of the nursery children
this year. It’s been such an incredible year for our nursery. We have seen our children grow and learn
in so many ways. They have made new friends, developed their social skills, and explored their
creativity. They have also learned about the world around them and how to care for themselves and
others.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your partnership with us. For those of you who
are staying on at Grange Park, we look forward to seeing your little one grow and develop here. For
those of you who are moving on, wishing you all the very best- | know the children will continue to
thrive at their new school.

End of Year Reports 2024/25 Nursery

We are delighted to be sending home your child’s End of Year Report for 2024/25 today. We hope you
will be just as proud of your child as we are. If you have any questions about your child’s report or
would like to arrange an appointment with Verity Over, she’ll be more than happy to arrange a time to
speak to you.

Have a lovely weekend everyone.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher






